Public Notice

Cedar Lake Township
Annual Audit Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Audit of the records of the
Township of Cedar Lake in Scott County, Minnesota, will be held at St.
Patrick’s Hall, 24425 Old Hwy 13 Blvd., Jordan, MN 55353
At 6:00 p.m. on Monday, February 5, 2024.

Residents of the township are invited to attend the audit.
Given under my hand this 11th day of January 2024

Tery Mahowald, Clerk

Cedar Lake Township

Published in the New Prague Times, Thursday January 25, 2024

Published in the Prior Lake American, Saturday January 27, 2024

Posted by:
Tery Mahowald, Clerk
Cedar Lake Township



